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Key Stage 2 Final Results 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

82% Combined -Reading, Writing (Teacher assessed) and Maths 

National -61% 

 

Well done to all the Year 7 pupils who worked so hard- we are 

extremely proud of you! 

Well done to Mrs. Hoadley and all the teachers at St Luke’s for 

your hard work and dedication – you are fabulous. 
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Wow, what a way to start this week’s newsletter!  We are over the moon with our final results- a whopping 21% above 

national figures, a truly outstanding result.   

Office cover 

Please note Miss Alexandru will be absent from the 12th December to the end of term. The office will be covered by 

Beccy and Jenny (Mrs Ireland-Curtis and Mrs Maginnis) during this period. 

Flu Vaccinations - 13th December 

We had a very low take up for this and so we are offering another session next Friday. Details on how to sign up and 

give consent have been sent out again today. 

ParentPay – End of Service 

A separate letter is being sent out later today – please read this carefully. 

Christmas Service – change of time 

Please note our Christmas Service is now on at 2pm on the 19th December. I will shortly send out a Form for volunteers 

to help walk us down to church. 

End of Term and New Term dates 

End of term is 20th December and we return to school on 7th January. 

PTA News 

It's that time of year again - the PTA Christmas Event!   
On Monday 16th December from 3.15pm to 4.45pm the PTA will be holding their annual Christmas get together for the 
children, parents and carers of St Luke's. There will be Christmas grotto, Christmas crafts as well as festive nibbles and 
drinks 
 
This is a free event held by the St Luke's PTA. We look forward to seeing you all there. 
 

 


